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  COUNCIL STRATEGY UPDATE
(CAB3094)

Councillor Horrill introduced the report and highlighted that the Strategy had been 
adopted through to 2020 and that this was its third update.  Performance measures 
would continue to be reported quarterly, with regard to specific outcomes of the 
various activities in the Strategy.  The Overview and Scrutiny Committee had 
considered the Report at its meeting on 26 November and had raised no significant 
comments for Cabinet to consider. 

Cabinet agreed to the following for the reasons outlined above and set out in the 
Report.

RECOMMENDED:

THAT THE REVISED COUNCIL STRATEGY 2017-20 BE 
AGREED.


